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  Evolutionary Studies Glenn Geher,David Sloan Wilson,Andrew Gallup,Hadassah
Head,2019 There is a paradox when it comes to Darwinian ideas within the
academy. On one hand, Darwin's theories have famously changed the
foundational ideas related to the origins of life, shaping entire disciplines
in the biological sciences. On the other hand, people in educated societies
across the globe today are famously misinformed and uneducated about
Darwinian principles and ideas. Applications of evolutionary theory outside
the traditional areas of biology have been slow to progress, and scholars
doing such work regularly run into all kinds of political backlash. However,
a slow but steady push to advance the teaching of evolution across academic
disciplines has been under way for more than a decade. This book serves to
integrate the vast literature in the interdisciplinary field of Evolutionary
Studies (EvoS), providing clear examples of how evolutionary concepts relate
to all facets of life. Further, this book provides chapters dedicated to the
processes associated with an EvoS education, including examples of how an
interdisciplinary approach to evolutionary theory has been implemented
successfully at various colleges, universities, and degree programs. This
book also offers chapters outlining a variety of applications to an evolution
education, including improved sustainable development, medical practices, and
creative and critical thinking skills. Exploring controversies surrounding
evolution education, this volume provides a roadmap to asking and answering
Darwinian questions across all areas of intellectual inquiry.
  Human Evolution John H. Langdon,2023-01-01 This is an introductory textbook
for the study of human evolution, and covers all major topics of human
origins taught under paleoanthropology, anthropology, archaeology, and
evolutionary biology courses. This book differs from the existing selection
of textbooks in the following ways: • It incorporates the most recent fossil
discoveries and interpretations.• It balances the discussion between
descriptions of fossils and interpretations of behavior of hominins in
different time periods. • It includes current findings of genomics into
understanding the more recent stages of human evolution. This important
subdiscipline is badly underserved by current texts.• It consistently
addresses the relationship of evidence to our current hypotheses and
interpretations. The book has an engaging and lucid style suitable for those
entering the field. Students will find ample case studies, illustrations and
examples helpful in understanding difficult concepts. Tables, timelines, and
maps in every chapter include data summaries and key points. The book
highlights peripheral points and background concepts in side boxes for easy
reference and lists key ideas at the end of each chapter. This up-to-date and
easy to read text is suitable for both classroom study and self-learning.
  Darwin's Roadmap to the Curriculum Glenn Geher,David Sloan Wilson,Hadassah
Head,Andrew Gallup,2019-05-01 There is a paradox when it comes to Darwinian
ideas within the academy. On one hand, Darwin's theories have famously
changed the foundational ideas related to the origins of life, shaping entire
disciplines in the biological sciences. On the other hand, people in educated
societies across the globe today are famously misinformed and uneducated
about Darwinian principles and ideas. Applications of evolutionary theory
outside the traditional areas of biology have been slow to progress, and
scholars doing such work regularly run into all kinds of political backlash.
However, a slow but steady push to advance the teaching of evolution across
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academic disciplines has been under way for more than a decade. This book
serves to integrate the vast literature in the interdisciplinary field of
Evolutionary Studies (EvoS), providing clear examples of how evolutionary
concepts relate to all facets of life. Further, this book provides chapters
dedicated to the processes associated with an EvoS education, including
examples of how an interdisciplinary approach to evolutionary theory has been
implemented successfully at various colleges, universities, and degree
programs. This book also offers chapters outlining a variety of applications
to an evolution education, including improved sustainable development,
medical practices, and creative and critical thinking skills. Exploring
controversies surrounding evolution education, this volume provides a roadmap
to asking and answering Darwinian questions across all areas of intellectual
inquiry.
  Evolving Virtual and Computational Paleontology Luca Pandolfi,Lorenzo
Rook,Pasquale Raia,Josep Fortuny,2020-12-23 This eBook is a collection of
articles from a Frontiers Research Topic. Frontiers Research Topics are very
popular trademarks of the Frontiers Journals Series: they are collections of
at least ten articles, all centered on a particular subject. With their
unique mix of varied contributions from Original Research to Review Articles,
Frontiers Research Topics unify the most influential researchers, the latest
key findings and historical advances in a hot research area! Find out more on
how to host your own Frontiers Research Topic or contribute to one as an
author by contacting the Frontiers Editorial Office:
frontiersin.org/about/contact.
  Handbook of Statistical Genomics David J. Balding,Ida Moltke,John
Marioni,2019-07-09 A timely update of a highly popular handbook on
statistical genomics This new, two-volume edition of a classic text provides
a thorough introduction to statistical genomics, a vital resource for
advanced graduate students, early-career researchers and new entrants to the
field. It introduces new and updated information on developments that have
occurred since the 3rd edition. Widely regarded as the reference work in the
field, it features new chapters focusing on statistical aspects of data
generated by new sequencing technologies, including sequence-based functional
assays. It expands on previous coverage of the many processes between
genotype and phenotype, including gene expression and epigenetics, as well as
metabolomics. It also examines population genetics and evolutionary models
and inference, with new chapters on the multi-species coalescent, admixture
and ancient DNA, as well as genetic association studies including causal
analyses and variant interpretation. The Handbook of Statistical Genomics
focuses on explaining the main ideas, analysis methods and algorithms, citing
key recent and historic literature for further details and references. It
also includes a glossary of terms, acronyms and abbreviations, and features
extensive cross-referencing between chapters, tying the different areas
together. With heavy use of up-to-date examples and references to web-based
resources, this continues to be a must-have reference in a vital area of
research. Provides much-needed, timely coverage of new developments in this
expanding area of study Numerous, brand new chapters, for example covering
bacterial genomics, microbiome and metagenomics Detailed coverage of
application areas, with chapters on plant breeding, conservation and forensic
genetics Extensive coverage of human genetic epidemiology, including ethical
aspects Edited by one of the leading experts in the field along with rising
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stars as his co-editors Chapter authors are world-renowned experts in the
field, and newly emerging leaders. The Handbook of Statistical Genomics is an
excellent introductory text for advanced graduate students and early-career
researchers involved in statistical genetics.
  Submerged Landscapes of the European Continental Shelf Nicholas C.
Flemming,Jan Harff,Delminda Moura,Anthony Burgess,Geoffrey N.
Bailey,2017-08-07 Quaternary Paleoenvironments examines the drowned
landscapes exposed as extensive and attractive territory for prehistoric
human settlement during the Ice Ages of the Pleistocene, when sea levels
dropped to 120m-135m below their current levels. This volume provides an
overview of the geological, geomorphological, climatic and sea-level history
of the European continental shelf as a whole, as well as a series of detailed
regional reviews for each of the major sea basins. The nature and variable
attractions of the landscapes and resources available for human exploitation
are examined, as are the conditions under which archaeological sites and
landscape features are likely to have been preserved, destroyed or buried by
sediment during sea-level rise. The authors also discuss the extent to which
we can predict where to look for drowned landscapes with the greatest chance
of success, with frequent reference to examples of preserved prehistoric
sites in different submerged environments. Quaternary Paleoenvironments will
be of interest to archaeologists, geologists, marine scientists,
palaeoanthropologists, cultural heritage managers, geographers, and all those
with an interest in the drowned landscapes of the continental shelf.
  The Evolution and History of Human Populations in South Asia Michael D.
Petraglia,Bridget Allchin,2007-05-22 This is the first volume of its kind on
prehistoric cultures of South Asia. The book brings together archaeologists,
biological anthropologists, geneticists and linguists in order to provide a
comprehensive account of the history and evolution of human populations
residing in the subcontinent. New theories and methodologies presented
provide new interpretations about the cultural history and evolution of
populations in South Asia.
  The Cognitive Sciences Carolyn P. Sobel,Paul Li,2013-01-17 The Cognitive
Sciences: An Interdisciplinary Approach, Second Edition offers an engaging,
thorough introduction to the cognitive sciences. Authors Carolyn Sobel and
Paul Li examine the historical and contemporary issues and research findings
of the core cognitive science disciplines: cognitive psychology,
neuroscience, artificial intelligence, linguistics, evolutionary psychology,
and philosophy. For each of these core disciplines, the historical
development and classic research studies are presented in one chapter and
current research development and issues follow in a second chapter, offering
students a broad understanding of the development of each concentration in
the cognitive sciences. The text presents a student-friendly approach to
understanding how each discipline has contributed to the growth of cognitive
science and the implications for future research. NEW TO THIS EDITION
Includes a new chapter on evolutionary psychology, an important emerging
field in the cognitive sciences. Offers fully updated research, including
subjects such as embodied cognition and extended cognition (philosophy),
bilingualism indicating its wide-ranging effects on brain capabilities
(linguistics), and current work in neuroplasticity (neuroscience). A new
image program helps illustrate new and key concepts in the text. The
companion website contains helpful pedagogical features to aid faculty and
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students. Praise for The Cognitive Sciences, Second Edition “I am impressed
with the completeness of the text. I have suffered from some tunnel vision
thinking that all cognitive science intros needed to be more thematic. The
field approach of this one is a refreshing change.” - Kenneth M. Moorman,
Transylvania University “You have a winner. It is well organized, cutting
edge, theoretical, and substantive, and easy to read. The stories and
contextualization of the material for the reader was the biggest strength of
this text.” - Thelon Byrd Jr., Bowie State University “The text is clear,
organized, and, overall, very well-written. In fact, it has been a pleasure
to read. It should be very accessible to undergrads in an introductory
cognitive science course, whether majors or not. - Michael R. Scheessele,
Indiana University South Bend
  The Cambridge World Prehistory Colin Renfrew,Paul Bahn,2014-06-09 The
Cambridge World Prehistory provides a systematic and authoritative
examination of the prehistory of every region around the world from the early
days of human origins in Africa two million years ago to the beginnings of
written history, which in some areas started only two centuries ago. Written
by a team of leading international scholars, the volumes include both
traditional topics and cutting-edge approaches, such as archaeolinguistics
and molecular genetics, and examine the essential questions of human
development around the world. The volumes are organised geographically,
exploring the evolution of hominins and their expansion from Africa, as well
as the formation of states and development in each region of different
technologies such as seafaring, metallurgy and food production. The Cambridge
World Prehistory reveals a rich and complex history of the world. It will be
an invaluable resource for any student or scholar of archaeology and related
disciplines looking to research a particular topic, tradition, region or
period within prehistory.
  Macroporous Polymers Bo Mattiasson,Ashok Kumar,Igor Yu. Galeaev,2009-12-23
Macroporous polymers are rapidly becoming the material of choice for many
tissue engineering, bioseparation, and bioprocessing applications. However,
while important information is scattered about in many different
publications, none, to date, have drawn this information together in user-
friendly format, until now. Meeting the need for an accessible, organized
resource, Macroporous Polymers: Production Properties and
Biotechnological/Biomedical Applications supplies a systematic presentation
of the production, characterization, and application of these polymers. The
text discusses traditional methods of production, including phase separation
polymerization, leaching, foaming, and double emulsion as well as emerging
methods such as cryogelation. The chapters also detail the various
applications of macroporous gels for the separation of biomolecules and for
the cultivation of mammalian cells in bioreactors and for tissue engineering.
The book underscores existing and potential problems while providing a solid
background on which to base the evaluation of the scientific and commercial
value of new developments. The editors bring together different viewpoints,
summarize state-of-the-art achievement, and cover applications in
biotechnology, downstream processing, and biomedicine. They have collected
the latest research and molded it into a cohesive reference, closing the gap
between macromolecular design and production of these gels/polymers and their
possible applications. With the intensity of development in this area likely
to increase, the foundation provided by this book can help you meet the
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challenges inherent in the development of new and better materials for new
and better applications.
  The International Encyclopedia of Primatology, 3 Volume Set Agustín
Fuentes,2017-04-24 The International Encyclopedia of Primatology represents
the first comprehensive encyclopedic reference focusing on the behaviour,
biology, ecology, evolution, genetics, and taxonomy of human and non-human
primates. Represents the first comprehensive encyclopedic reference relating
to primatology Features more than 450 entries covering topics ranging from
the taxonomy, history, behaviour, ecology, captive management and diseases of
primates to their use in research, cognition, conservation, and
representations in literature Includes coverage of the basic scientific
concepts that underlie each topic, along with the latest advances in the
field Highly accessible to undergraduate and graduate students in
primatology, anthropology, and the medical, biological and zoological
sciences Essential reference for academics, researchers and commercial and
conservation organizations This work is also available as an online resource
at www.encyclopediaofprimatology.com
  Reconstructing Mobility Kristian J. Carlson,Damiano Marchi,2014-08-05
Assembles a collection of experts to provide a current account of different
approaches (e.g., traditional, comparative and experimental) being applied to
study mobility. Moreover, the book aims to stimulate new theoretical
perspectives that adopt a holistic view of the interaction among intrinsic
(i.e. skeletal) and extrinsic (i.e. environmental) factors that influence
differential expression of mobility. Since the environment undoubtedly
impacts mobility of a wide variety of animals, insights into human mobility,
as a concept, can be improved by extending approaches to investigating
comparable environmental influences on mobility in animals in general. The
book teases apart environmental effects that transcend typical categories
(e.g., coastal versus inland, mountainous versus level, arboreal versus
terrestrial). Such an approach, when coupled with a new emphasis on mobility
as types of activities rather than activity levels, offers a fresh,
insightful perspective on mobility and how it might affect the
musculoskeletal system.
  Cowen's History of Life Michael J. Benton,2019-10-07 A newly revised and
fully updated edition of the market-leading introduction to paleontology
Designed for students and anyone else with an interest in the history of life
on our planet, the new edition of this classic text describes the biological
evolution of Earth’s organisms, and reconstructs their adaptations and the
ecology and environments in which they functioned. Cowen's History of Life,
6th Edition includes major updates, including substantial rewrites to
chapters on the origins of eukaryotes, the Cambrian explosion, the
terrestrialization of plants and animals, the Triassic recovery of life, the
origin of birds, the end-Cretaceous mass extinction, and human evolution. It
also features new chapters on plants, soils and transformation of the land;
the Mesozoic marine revolution; and the evolution of oceans and climates.
Beginning with the origin of the Earth and the earliest life on earth, the
book goes on to offer insightful contributions covering: the evolution of
Metazoans; the early vertebrates; life of vertebrates on land; and early
amniotes and thermoregulation. The book also looks at: dinosaur diversity, as
well as their demise; early mammals; the rise of modern mammals; the Neogene
Savannas; primates; life in the ice ages; and more. Covers the breadth of the
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subject in a concise yet specific way for undergrads with no academic
background in the topic Reorganizes all chapters to reflect the geological
series of events, enabling a new focus on big events Updated with three brand
new chapters and numerous revised ones Put together by a new editorial team
internationally recognized as the global leaders in paleontology Filled with
illustrations and photographs throughout Includes diagrams to show internal
structures of organisms, cladograms, time scales and events, and
paleogeographic maps Supplemented with a dedicated website that explores
additional enriching information and discussion, and which features images
for use in visual presentations Cowen's History of Life, 6th Edition is an
ideal book for undergraduate students taking courses in introductory
paleontology, as well those on global change and earth systems.
  Biological Shape Analysis Pete E. Lestrel,2011 The Proceedings describe the
current state of research dealing with biological shape analysis. The
quantitative analysis of the shape of biological organisms represents a
challenge that has now seen breakthroughs with new methodologies such as
elliptical Fourier analysis, quantitative trait loci analysis (QTLs),
chromosome segment substitution lines (CSSLs), thin plate splines, etc. The
Proceedings also illustrate the diversity of disciplines that are actively
involved in the characterization and analysis of biological shape. Moreover,
many of the papers focus on the relationship of the shape to the processes
that determine the biological form, an issue of major continuing concern in
biology.
  Cognitive Evolution David B. Boles,2019-05-09 Cognitive Evolution provides
an in-depth exploration of the history and development of cognition, from the
beginning of life on Earth to present-day humans. Drawing together
evolutionary and comparative research, this book presents a unique
perspective on the evolution of human cognition. Adopting an information
processing perspective – that is, from inputs to outputs, with all the mental
processes in between, Boles provides a systematic overview of the
evolutionary development of cognition and of its sensation, movement, and
perception components. The book is supported by long-established evolutionary
theories and backed up by a wealth of recent research from the growing field
of cognitive evolution and cognitive neuroscience to provide a comprehensive
text on the subject. Cognitive Evolution is an essential read for advanced
undergraduates and postgraduate students of cognitive and evolutionary
psychology.
  Global Psychosomatic Medicine and Consultation-Liaison Psychiatry Hoyle
Leigh,2019-07-26 This authoritative reference surveys mind-body healing
concepts and psychosomatic medicine in diverse countries and regions of the
world. It provides practical insights on the Western division between medical
and mental healing and useful information concerning recent efforts to bridge
that enduring divide, particularly in the use of ancient and indigenous
healing knowledge in psychosomatic practice. Coverage compares and contrasts
current applications of psychosomatic medicine and/or consultation-liaison
psychiatry as conducted in such representative countries as France, Britain,
China, India, Argentina, Canada, and the United States. And the book predicts
how this synthesis of traditions and advances will progress as it: Traces the
history and development of psychosomatic medicine. Reviews contributions of
traditional healing methods to psychosomatic medicine. Analyzes national
styles of psychosomatic medicine as practiced in specific countries. Compares
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the status of psychosomatic medicine / consultation-liaison psychiatry in
various countries. Considers the future of psychosomatic medicine as the
field, and the world, evolves. Global Psychosomatic Medicine and
Consultation-Liaison Psychiatry expands the knowledge base for psychiatrists,
primary care physicians, psychiatric and primary care residents, medical
students, behavioral medicine specialists, and others who are interested
global and regional perspective on providing biopsychosocial care. It is also
relevant for advanced students in health psychology and behavioral medicine,
and for professionals in related health fields.
  The Social Origins of Language Daniel Dor,Danny Dor,Chris Knight,Jerome
Lewis,2014 This book presents a new perspective on the origins of language,
and highlights the key role of social and cultural dynamics in driving
language evolution. It considers, among other questions, the role of gesture
in communication, mimesis, play, dance, and song in extant hunter-gatherer
communities, and the time-frame for language evolution.
  The Evolution of the Primate Foot Angel Zeininger,Kevin G. Hatala,Roshna E.
Wunderlich,Daniel Schmitt,2022-12-07 The human foot is a unique and defining
characteristic of our anatomy. Most primates have grasping, prehensile feet,
whereas the human foot stands out as a powerful non-grasping propulsive lever
that is central to our evolution as adept bipedal walkers and runners and
defines our lineage. Very few books have compiled and evaluated key research
on the primate foot and provided a perspective on what we know and what we
still need to know. This book serves as an essential companion to “The
Evolution of the Primate Hand” volume, also in the Developments in
Primatology series. This book includes chapters written by experts in the
field of morphology and mechanics of the primate foot, the role of the foot
in different aspects of primate locomotion (including but not limited to
human bipedalism), the “hard evidence” of primate foot evolution including
fossil foot bones and fossil footprints, and the relevance of our foot’s
evolutionary history to modern human foot pathology. This volume addresses
three fundamental questions: (1) What makes the human foot so different from
that of other primates? (2) How does the anatomy, biomechanics, and
ecological context of the foot and foot use differ among primates and why?
(3) how did foot anatomy and function change throughout primate and human
evolution, and why is this evolutionary history relevant in clinical contexts
today? This co-edited volume, which relies on the insights of leading
scholars in primate foot anatomy and evolution provides for the first time a
comprehensive review and scholarly discussion of the primate foot from
multiple perspectives. It is accessible to readers at different levels of
inquiry (e.g., undergraduate/graduate students, postdoctoral research, other
scholars outside of biological anthropology). This volume provides an all-in‐
one resource for research on the comparative and functional morphology and
evolution of the primate foot.
  How Compassion Made Us Human Penny Spikins,2015-05-07 Our capacity to care
about the wellbeing of others, whether they are close family or strangers,
can appear to be unimportant in today's competitive societies. However, in
this volume Penny Spikins argues that compassion lies at the heart of what
makes us human. She takes us on a journey from the earliest stone age
societies two million years ago to the lives of Neanderthals in Ice Age
Europe, using archaeological evidence to illustrate the central role that
emotional connections had in human evolution. Simple acts of kindness left to
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us from millions of years ago provide evidence for how social emotions and
morality evolved, and how our capacity to reach out beyond ourselves into the
lives of others allowed us to work together for a common good, and form the
basis for human success.
  The Earliest Europeans Robert Hosfield,2020-05-31 The Earliest Europeans
explores the early origins of man in Europe through the perspective of ‘a
year in the life’: how hominins in the Lower Palaeolithic coped with the
year-round practical challenges of mid-latitude Europe with its distinctive
temperatures, seasonality patterns, and available resources. Current research
has provided increasingly robust archaeological and Quaternary Science
records, but there are ongoing uncertainties as to both the earliest
Europeans’ specific survival strategies and behaviours, and the character of
their dispersals into Europe. In short, how sustained and ‘successful’ were
the individual phases of European occupation by Lower Palaeolithic hominins
and what sorts of ‘human’ where they? Using a season-by-season chapter
structure to explore, for example, the contrasting demands and opportunities
of winter versus summer survival, Hosfield explores how foods and other
resources would vary across the four seasons in quantity and quality, and the
resulting implications for hominin behaviours. Text boxes provide the
background on key issues, and the book draws on a range of supporting
evidence including technology (e.g. the nature of Lower Palaeolithic stone
tools; the evidence for organic tools), hominin life history (e.g. the length
of infant dependency; the nature of ‘parenting’; the implications of
different mating models; the Social Brain Hypothesis), cognitive studies
(e.g. brain scanning research into possible planning capabilities) and
potential bias in the archaeological record (e.g. in terms of what is and
isn’t preserved). By testing the likelihood of different scenarios by
comparing short-term, site-based insights with long-term, regional trends,
Hosfield is able to out forward ideas on how our earliest European ancestors
survived and what their lives were like.
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